
                                                                                                                 

                     

 

To All Travel agencies                                                                           date : 08.04.2020 

 

Hereby KU announces cancella�on of flights to/from Iran un�l 30April2020 due to Coronavirus 
contagion and pandemic situation  . 

In this respect for any refund or rebooking please act according to released circulars. 

In case any hesitation and special case please send e-mails to :  

Vafa.deris@kuwaitairways.com   

Please be informed THR sales office will be on duty effec�ve 18APR2020 and ready to serve you. 

Contacts : 

88808802 / 88808763 / 88808352 /88808161  

Wish you health and success   

 

KU Sales Team 
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